
             

             

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

To:  Elementary School Principals      Bulletin No. 19-009 

   

From:  Adriane Robles        May 10, 2019                  

                      

Subject:  Elementary School Student Cafeteria Worker Positive Permission Slip 

Procedure 

 

The Elementary School Student Cafeteria Worker Program has been a long-standing positive experience 

for students, fourth grade and up.  Through this program, students gain a better understanding of team 

work, responsibility, and enhanced self-esteem.  In efforts to ensure the continued success of this 

program, the following procedure will apply for the upcoming school year: 

 

• Students will be required to have a signed permission slip to allow for participation in the 

cafeteria. 

 

• Permission slips will be sent out yearly in the school packet with other signature required 

paperwork (Attachment). 

 

• Nutrition Services will provide an incentive for teachers to give to students who return the form. 

 

• Teachers will maintain returned slips in the classroom for reference to ensure only approved 

students participate in the cafeteria. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of this beneficial program. 
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